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Dear Mayor of Verona and Assessore Polato, 

 
I write to congratulate you on your courageous decision to re-name a park in Verona in loving 

memory of Marco and Andrea Tremante, innocent victims of the polio vaccine.  This initiative is not 

only brave but highly-significant in today's climate.  As the number of vaccines administered rises, 

there is an ever-increasing number of cases of vaccine damage, from minor short-term ailments to 

life-long disabilities and even death.  Tragically, these devastating complications, compromises and 

losses of human life are often dismissed by the medical profession as unrelated to vaccines while 

children and their families suffer.  Some of the more debilitating conditions, such as autism, Multiple 

Sclerosis, autoimmune diseases and cancer, become an enormous burden on our society.  

Vaccinations are not tested before they are authorized for use.  They contain an appalling cocktail of 

toxic substances including human and foreign DNA, mercury, aluminium, formaldehyde and others 

all known to cause biological, chemical and even genetic damage to human cells.  As more and more 

officials follow in your footsteps by acknowledging that this practice does not come without risk, 

independent research should finally be funded in this area.  We salute you for taking a stand and 

showing the world that vaccination is both a topic of great concern and an area in desperate need of 

independent research. 

 
With great respect and gratitude, 

 
Martin de Munck, chairman of NVKP (Dutch Association for information about vaccinations) 


